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West Linn 

ROSEMONT SUMMIT NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION 

DRAFT MEETING MINUTES 

November 5, 2020   
______________________________________________________________________________ 

1.  Call to Order 
 
Abby Farber called the zoom meeting to order at 7.01 pm. 
 

2. Review & Approve Agenda 

The agenda was reviewed and unanimously approved. 

3.  Review & Approve minutes of September 2020. 

The minutes were reviewed and unanimously approved. 

4. Review & Approve Treasurer’s Report  

The N.A. has a balance of $9,681.20 with its account at Pacific West. 

5. Guest Presentation 

Jerry Gabrielatos, West Linn’s new city manager, introduced himself.  Jerry earned a 
bachelor’s degree in political science and History from Tulane University and a master’s 
degree in public policy and Public Administration from Northwestern University.  Jerry was 
previously Assistant City Manager in Albert Lea, Minnesota.  Jerry and his wife arrived in 
West Linn in early September during the wildfires.  Jerry’s ability to network with West 
Linn citizens has been hampered by the pandemic.   

Victoria Meier, a member of West Linn’s Sustainability Advisory Board spoke to the N.A. 
about neighborhood gardens.  Victoria has been involved with a community garden at Fields 
Bridge Park for many years.  Victoria gave insight into the factors that the N.A. should 
consider if it wants to include in its 2021 objectives a community garden.   

6. Ongoing Business 

David Kleinke gave an update on the improvements at Ibach and Sahallie Illahee Park.  The 
monthly work party is scheduled for Saturday, December 12th starting at 9 am.   

Abby gave an update on the work at the Playground at Sahallie Illahee Park which included 
pictures provided by Ken Warner and David Robinson.  The work is progressing with the 
equipment installed being made from scratch.   

Abby gave an update on a recent meeting of Concerned Citizens of West Linn. 

Abby showed a short video from TVFR about the work TVFR did during the wildfires.  
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7. New Business 
 
At the December meeting, Abby wants to discuss annual goals for 2021. 
 

8. Attendee Update 

Members of the N.A. were given time to update their neighbors on how things are going 
during the pandemic.   

9. Next Meeting 

The next meeting will be held at 7 pm on Thursday, December 3rd.   

10. Adjourn 

Abby Farber adjourned the meeting at 8.18 pm.  


